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New Temporary U.S. 301 Southbound Exit Ramp for I-10 Westbound Drivers to Open 

July 8 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. –  As part of the I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange improvement project, westbound I-10 

traffic traveling south on U.S. 301 will use the new temporary loop ramp just west of the U.S. 301 bridge 

beginning Wednesday, July 8, weather and schedule permitting. 

I-10 westbound traffic traveling north on U.S. 301 will continue to use the exit ramp just east of the U.S. 

301 bridge.  

To prepare for these traffic pattern changes, nighttime lane closures will be necessary on I-10 westbound 

from the Yellow Water Road Bridge/County Road 217 to U.S. 301 from 8 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. Lane 

closures will not be in place on July 3 and July 4.  

Motorists are encouraged to adhere to posted regulatory signs and stay alert while driving through active 

construction zones. 

Superior Construction Company began the $65 million interchange improvement project in late February 

2016 and is estimated to complete the work in fall 2020. Construction completion estimates are fluid and 

subject to change, weather and schedule permitting.  
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